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July 22,2013

Danielle Boyle, Managing Director
HelmsBriscoe

20875 North 90th Place
Scottsdale, AZ 85255

Dear Managing Director Boyle:

On behalf of the Association of Law Enforcement Intelligence Units (LEIU) and the
International Association of Law Enforcement Intelligence Analysts (IALEIA), we are
taking this opportunity to thank HelmsBriscoe for its support in helping make our
April, 2013 LEIU/IALEIA Annual Training Event in Chicago, Illinois a success.

Specifically, please convey our gratitude to Linda Muir, Director/Global Accounts, for
her hard work both before and during the training event. Linda was significant in
coordinating many of the event’s critical aspects. She played a major role in locating
the training site, worked with the hotel on logistical issues, was invaluable in helping
us move people between two hotels to ensure we met our minimum room
commitments, and other activities too numerous to mention. Linda worked long
hours in support both before and during the training event. She worked as a vital team
member of the event’s coordinating group composed of LEIU Executive Director Bob
Morehouse, IALEIA President Jenny Johnstone, and IALEIA Partnership Director
Steve Pokotylo. The team members’ camaraderie, developed over several years of
working together, has led to a remarkable relationship. All team members worked
well together coordinating all training event details and each of them praised Linda’s
work ethic, ability to pay attention to detail, professionalism, and her devotion to the
job. Linda’s interpersonal skills, cooperative nature, and dedication were paramount
to a successful training event. Without Linda’s valuable participation, we could not
have pulled this off so successfully. She is a terrific representative of Helms Briscoe
and her professionalism is always evident. Whenever asked, Linda pitched in where
needed and displayed great teamwork, a positive attitude, and was able to work under
hectic schedules. Her dedication was invaluable. Linda joined us as a partner in 2007
in Vancouver and we have relied on her since to bring her expertise to the table. We
will continue to rely on HelmsBriscoe and Linda to play a major role in our annual
training events—in fact we are already booked for 2014 in Atlanta and are exploring

2015 with Linda.



Linda went “above and beyond” and displayed a tremendous work ethic and great attitude. The members of
the event coordinating group reported it was a pleasure working with Linda and her “people” skills made the

attendees’ experiences pleasant and worry-free.

Thank you for allowing Linda to participate and for your personal support to both LEIU and IALEIA

Sincerely,

Van Godsey, LEIU General Chairman Jenny Johnstone, IALEIA President



